2018

8™ FRIENDS OF FRIENDS MEETING

THIRD ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear colleagues,

we communicate to remind you that the deadline for the registration to participate in the 8th
Friend of Friend meeting, and also for the abstract submission, is next February 2nd, 2018. It
can be done through the web page of the event (http://fof.oac.uncor.edu/). There you can
also find the updated list of invited speakers as well as all the information related

to the event.

Please feel free to pass along this information to your colleagues and institute, and do not
hesitate to contact us for any questions.
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CONTACT: fof@oac.unc.edu.ar
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